
Dear northern beaches council, I’m writing to support the organic farmers market currently 
being held at Pittwater rsl on sundays. I’ve been a trader there since December last year, and 
after one of the worst years 2020 I was able to start earning money again thanks to this 
market. It’s location has been critical to our returning customers and I’ve been told by many it’s 
the only market they regularly attend due to its day/time and location. I genuinely hope the 
market can continue here as it’s been our on,y hope of a normal life throughout the pandemic 
so far.

Kind regards
Julliett McCann 
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